The 22nd Annual The Relatives Came Read Along!           

Dear Parents,

I am so glad to have your child this year!  I’m looking forward to a year of learning and growing together.  We love to read and share books in Third Grade.  One of our favorites to begin the year with is The Relatives Came by Cynthia Rylant.  It is the story of a large rural Appalachian family that drives to visit relatives for the summer.  There is plenty of love, sharing, lots of hugging, and a sadness when the summer draws to an end and the relatives must leave.


To celebrate this book and the beginning of a new school year, I would like to invite all parents to come to our classroom on Friday, September 18 at 3:15 p.m. for a “Read-along” with your son or daughter.   This visit would be a secret--a surprise for your child when you arrive en masse, just like The Relatives from our story.

 

If you are able to come, I ask that you bring some things with you:

   A blanket or quilt to sit/lay.

   A snack— The relatives in our story came with  baskets of bologna sandwiches, purple grapes, saltines, strawberries, peaches and soda pop.  Bring your favorite snacks for long car rides!

 A pile of favorite books you can read aloud to your child; bed-time type stories are  perfect.  You’ll spend the rest of the afternoon reading to your child and sharing that special closeness that only relatives can.

  Optional:  If you would like to dress like a rural relative—kerchiefs around your hair included, we would love it! 

 


If you are not able to join us, we understand.  We know it’s sometimes hard to attend functions during the school day.  If this is the case, we would love to have another relative or family friend come in your place.  If not, I know we have parents who will “adopt” a son or daughter for the afternoon.

[image: image1.jpg]The Relahves Came

Sty CYNTHIA RYLANT iy STEPHEN GAMMELL.




Please let me know of your plans by filling out the attached form and returning it to me in a sealed envelope by Tuesday, Sept. 9. Remember-this visit is a secret!  If you plan on attending, I will send home more information after I receive your RSVP.  







Looking forward to spending the year with 
your child and your family!
The Third Grade Teachers
The Relatives Came
Read Along 
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Student’s Name_________________________________________________

 

Relative’s Name_________________________________________________

Please return this form by Tuesday, September 15

 

 



We’re so glad you’ll be able to join us for the Read-Along on Friday afternoon.  We’ve reserved the courtyard, so hopefully we’ll have beautiful weather.

 

Shhh!!!  Remember, this is a surprise.  Arrive around 3:15 and set your blankets up in the courtyard then wait very quietly in the main hallway. At 3:20, come to our classroom, knock on the closed door, then gather up your “relative” and head for the courtyard.  You won’t believe their faces! It’s always a great surprise. 

 

What to bring:

¨ Blanket to sit on

¨ Basket full of favorite snacks

¨ Books to enjoy with your third grader

 

Thank you for taking time out of your day to participate in our read-along.  We’re sure you’ll find the time well-spent.

 

Sincerely,
The 3rd Grade Teachers
 

 

NOTE:  In case of inclement weather we will use the LGI. The read-along will end about 3:55.  Students may either follow their normal dismissal procedure or be released to parents at this time. Please do not arrive earlier than 3:10.

The Relatives Came

Read Along

2nd Notice

Last week a notice went home about a read along we are planning for this Friday at 3:15.  Although I haven’t received your response, I am hoping you can make it.  

Attached, you’ll find a copy of the note.  Please return the RSVP tomorrow or let me know if you are able to attend via e-mail. We’ve reserved the courtyard, so hopefully we’ll have beautiful weather.

For those of you who are coming, remember, this is a surprise.  Shhhh! Arrive around 3:15 and set your blankets up in the courtyard then wait very quietly in the main hallway. At 3:20, you may go to your child’s classroom, knock on the closed door, then gather up your “relative” and head for the courtyard.  You won’t believe their faces!

 

What to bring:

¨ Blanket to sit on

¨ Basket full of favorite snacks

¨ Books to enjoy with your Third Grader

 

Thank You!

 

 

 NOTE:  In case of inclement weather we will use the LGI. The read-along will end about 3:55.  Students may either follow their normal dismissal procedure or be released to parents at this time. Please do not arrive earlier than 3:10.

 

I will come at 3:15 p.m., Friday, Sept. 18, to read with my child.


 


I can’t come but another relative/family friend can.





I wish I could make it but I can’t. Please assign my child to another family.


 


I would be willing to “adopt” a relative. 





The Relatives Came 


Read Along Reminder








